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A case of vasa praevia: Very rare condition of abnormal palcentation
Gul-e-Irum Saadat
Dr. Sulaiman Al Habib Medical Group, Saudi Arabia

Objective: To present a case of vasa praevia, a rare clinical condition that may lead to profound fetal distress 
or fetal death.

Design: Case report.

Setting: Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Maternity Hospital, Dr. Sulaiman Al Habib Medical 
Group, Olaya, Riyadh, KSA.

Patient: 29 year old primigravida presented at term with rupture of membranes, mild vaginal bleeding and 
fetal distress in Emergency Department of our hospital.

Intervention: An emergency caesarian section was conducted due to severe fetal distress in view of suspected 
antepartum hemorrhage and delivered an alive baby with good Apgar score of 5 and 7.

Result: Placental examination showed velamentous insertion of cord with unprotected vessel running to the 
placenta representing a rare clinical condition of vasa praevia. Both mother and baby were discharged in good 
condition on 4th postoperative day.

Conclusion: Appropriate diagnosis and timely intervention is a key to avoid associated high prevalence of 
perinatal morbidity and significant mortality in such cases. However prenatal detection of condition may 
result in substantial improvement in outcome.
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